
 

 

Don Elias, GM          July 8, 2022 
Christian Valley Park CSD 
PO Box 6857 
Auburn CA 95604 
 

RE: Generator Replacement Project Award Recommendation 

Bids were received for the Generator Replacement Project on June 22, 2022. The project was advertised 
in the Auburn Journal for two consecutive weeks. We received one bid from Norris Electric for $36,830 
for the furnishing and installing the generator including removal of the existing equipment. The bid was 
within the project budget estimate. 

Norris Electric’s bid was complete and considered responsive. Norris Electric is the same contractor that 
did the installation and start up of the existing generator and they have historically provided routine 
maintenance on the generator at the water treatment plant and are familiar with the site. 

We recommend that the District accept the bid and enter into contract with Norris Electric for the work.  
The lead time on the generator is four to six months. We’d anticipate that the project will be completed 
by February 2023, which is within the Placer County Water Agency’s timeline for the Financial Assistance 
Grant that they awarded the District for the project. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 

Gerry LaBudde, PE 
Hydros Engineering 


